Summary of Public Comments from Public Hearing in Case No. 19-4845-PET,
Comcast and Southern Vermont Cable Company

Held February 3, 2020, at Landmark College in Putney, Vermont

At a public hearing held by the Public Utility Commission (“PUC”) in Putney, Vermont, on
February 3, 2020, to discuss a proposed acquisition of Southern Vermont Cable Company’s
cable television system by Comcast, attendees discussed the following issues:

1. Potential changes in television and cable costs and service offerings due to the
acquisition.

2. Concern over Comcast’s introductory pricing and packages.

Potential changes in customer service quality due to the acquisition.

4. Continued availability and signal quality for public access channels.
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